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DATE: Sept. 3, 2024 

TO: Board of Directors 

FROM: Director of Community Services, Tiffany Cribbs  

RE: 28 Day Reading – No Damage to CLPOA Property 

 
Background 
The Rules & Regulations Review Committee was tasked with reviewing the current Rules & 
Regulations and making recommendations to streamline the document. Their objective is to create 
a cohesive and comprehensive set of rules that are easier to understand and enforce. This action 
item focuses on refining and enhancing the existing Rules & Regulations to reduce redundancy and 
ensure clarity and effectiveness across all rule sections. 
 
The committee proposes revising General Rules 2.10, "No Damage to CLPOA Property," to hold both 
members and banquet customers accountable for any damages to CLPOA property. This change will 
enable the removal of the redundant rule pertaining to damages currently found in the restaurant 
section of the rules. 

 
Fiscal Impact 
N/A 
 
Recommendation 
It is recommended that the Board of Directors approve the 28-day reading, as it was presented to it 
on September 3, 2024, to revise General Rule.2.10: No Damage To CLPOA Property.  
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Current Rule: 
 
GR.2.10 No Damage to CLPOA Property 
No damage to CLPOA property. The Prime Member shall be responsible for all charges associated 
with unintentional / accidental damages to CLPOA property. 
 
Proposed Rule:  
 
GR.2.10 No Damage to CLPOA Property 
No damage to CLPOA property. The Prime Member or client will be responsible for all charges 
associated with unintentional / accidental damages to CLPOA property. 

 


